
Hello James Mowat parents and guardians, 
 

We are very pleased to announce that this year we will be running an exciting new fall 
fundraiser. 

 
We have partnered up with a Distinguished Okanagan orchard to sell their delicious farm-fresh 

apples. 
 

These are not just the ordinary apples we are used to getting in our grocery stores. 
 

This century-old family farm has won all kinds of major awards for its fruit. They won the prize 
for growing the best apples in Canada for eight straight years. 

 
These are the highest quality apples available anywhere. 

 
And because we’re sourcing them directly from the farm, you get to buy them at below grocery 

store prices. 
 

You’ll get the best apples you’ve ever eaten… and save some money. 
 

Plus, with each box sold James Mowat will raise $8-10. 
 

The funds we raise are so important for providing additional school resources that will enrich 
and enhance our kids’ academic, physical and social growth. 

 
Also, we ask that you please consider sharing this fundraiser sale with your nearby friends and 

family. 
 
Everything is done online, so you won’t have to deal with any of the hassles of collecting money 

or keeping records. 
 

All you need to do is share a link via email or text message. It’s sweet and simple and only takes 
a couple minutes of your time. 

 
You can find out more by clicking this link: 

ORDERS DUE BY OCTOBER 7th 2025 
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_1/090231315/org-campaign/james-mowat-

elementary-harvest-2025 
 

We hope you will consider participating in this fundraiser. 
Thank you for your support, 

 
      James Mowat PAA 
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